	KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA, KHAMMAM							
	FORMATIVE ASSESSMENT- I ( 2015-16 )							
- Shill	CLASS: IV					SEC:		
तत् लं पूषन् अपावृष् केन्द्रीय विद्यालय संगठन	SUB: ENGLISH							
	NAME					ROLL N	0:	
DATE:	TIME: 90 MINUTES							
Competencies	READING	WRITING					OVERALL	
		TEXT	GRAMMAR	CREATIVE WRITING	SPELLING	HAND WRITING		
Value point	05	05	10	10	05	05	40	
V.P. Obtained								
Grade								

Signature of Invigilator \_\_\_\_\_

Signature of Evaluator



#### **READING (5M)**

A greedy mouse saw a basket full of corn. He wanted to eat it. So he made a small hole in the basket. He squeezed in through the hole. He ate a lot of corn. He felt full. He was very happy. Now he wanted to come out. He tried to come out through the small hole. He could not. His belly was full. He tried again. But it was of no use. The mouse started crying. A rabbit was passing by. It heard the

mouse's cry and asked: "Why are you crying my friend?" The mouse explained: "I made a small hole and came into the basket. Now I am not able to get out through that hole." The rabbit said: "It is because you ate too much. Wait til your belly shrinks". The rabbit laughed and went away. The mouse fell asleep in the basket. Next morning his belly had shrunk. But the mouse wanted to eat some corn. So he ate and ate. His belly was full once again. He thought: "Oh! Now I will go out tomorrow". The cat was the next passerby. He smelt the mouse in the basket. He lifted its lid. He ate the mouse.

#### Answer the following questions.

1) What did the greedy mouse see?
Ans
2) Who was passing by the mouse?
Ans
3) What did the mouse eat?
Ans
4) What is the past tense of the word ' <b>shrink'</b> ?
Ans
5) What is the moral of the story?
Ans



**TEXT (5M)** 

Ans\_\_\_\_\_

"Walso up door! Walso up fast!" who said those words to whom? [Naha's	alarm alaski 1M
2 "Wake up, dear! Wake up fast!" who said these words to whom? [Neha's	_
Ans	
3) What were the four wishes that the magician granted? [The little fir tree]	2M
Ans	e
GRAMMAR (10M)	- Charles
) Fill in the blanks using 'was' or 'were'	E Manual
a) The cows grazing in the field.	
b) Her frocktoo long.	( <b>3</b> 3)
2) Connect the pair of sentences below using 'and 'or 'but'	
a) It is time to get up for school.	
b) I want to sleep for some more time.	
a) Sheila got some chocolates for her birthday.	
b) She got some new clothes too.	
B) Write the past tense of the following words:	
a) Wake b) Sleep	
) write the opposite of the words below by adding 'un' or 'im'.	
a) Important b) polite c) perfect	
<b>b)</b> By changing the circled word to its opposite, rewrite this sentence.	
I carry a <b>light</b> bag to school every day.	

### **CREATIVE WRITING** (10M) I) Look at the following picture and describe it in five sentences



Ans	 	 	 

# II) Write five sentences on your own after "wake up" early in the morning.



## SPELLNG 5M

5X1=5

Put the letters in the right order.

1. norming \_\_\_\_\_

2. mrala	
3. edorns	
4. ocklc	
5. wodwin	
	HANDWRITING (5M)